Sent: 15 July 2017 12:44
To: Planning
Subject: APPLICATION REF: 2017/3267/P

Attn. Matthias Gentet

We object to this application - no concession has been made by this garish brightly coloured proposal to
the fact that this is a conservation area and no note taken of conservation area shopfront guidance. It
would erode the character of the area.

Regards,

Anthony Jennings
for Bloomsbury CAAC



